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             TRANS-SCRIPT 

 Volume 28                   Feb. 2025                        Issue 2 

Trans Am Club of America, Golden State Chapter, Inc.  

 

The meeting was held at Brookfield’s restaurant 4343 Madison Ave.  

Sacramento and was called to order at 7:00 pm by Sgt. of Arms Brian 

Rankin 

    Member presents where –  Don Scalise, Chad Murray, Robert & Fay 

Holland, Mary Wing, Manjeet Thompson, Keith Thorson, Brian & Brady 

Rankin                                                          

 

No guest  

 

There was no correction to Jan. 2025 minutes in the Newsletter, Mary Wing 

made a motion to accept the minutes and Keith Thorson                       

seconded it. The vote was unanimous. 

 

Treasurers report – 

The Treasurer’s report as  of  1/31/25 

            Bank balance -----------                         $979.00 

            Deposit from Dues & 50/50                  $240.00 
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            Expenses   

            Homestead.com   for    1/30                         $18.75 

                                                                                                                                                  

Old Business 

  On Jan. 18th the TACA had our first club event for 2025, this was my first 

chance to drive my 84 TA which I very much enjoyed.   I left my house at 

8:00 am and it was foggy outside, but I knew it would clear up once we 

got out of Sac. 

Our meet up was at Huckleberry’s restaurant, which is located at 9647 

Micron Ave. 95827 at 8:30 am. I figured I would be early as usual but to 

my surprise there were already two members Jim N. & Chad M. and one 

guest waiting there. 

So, today’s group had 5 club members split between four Trans Am, the 

years ranging from 1975, 1984, 2000,2001 and our guest had a 

beautiful 1967 Camaro. 

Today I was the leader of our group to Marlene and Glen’s Diner in 

Plymouth and once we got to Slough House the fog started lifting which I 

knew it would. 

We had a great time socializing at the restaurant and the food is always 

good. Afterward we all took a drive to Jackson where we stopped at the 

Train Town Candy Store, I know everyone bought candy, of course I bought 

Chocolate Fudge. 
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From left to right 1967 Camaro, 1975 Trans Am, 2000 Trans Am, 1984 

Trans Am                    

   

New Business 

On Feb.15th we have an club event that will be going to the Hard rock 

Casino in Wheatland where we will have lunch and maybe play on the slot 

machines. 

We will meet at the Park and Ride on Orlando St. at 9:30 am and leave 

at 10:00 am which is next to a Shell Gas Station 8660 Auburn Blvd. in 

Roseville.  Traveling Highway 80 take the 102 exit to Auburn Blvd. then 

cross at the traffic light and it is right past the Shell Station on the right 

side. 
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This evening I brought up if our club is going to continual to have Car club 

membership at the Calif. Auto Museum for 2025, Robert Holland made a 

motion for our club to continual our membership and Brian Rankin seconded 

it, all members approved it. Next week I will go to the museum. 

 

In Oct. we are going to have an event that was from the years past, which 

will be a Chili – Cook off and pumpkin craving contest which will be held at 

Mary Wings house, when we get closer to the event I will send out her 

address. 

  

Announcement  

 

 Since its Jan. 2025 it is that time of year for club dues. Yearly Dues are 

$40 per person, $50 per family. It can be mailed to our P.O. Box 465 Fair 

Oaks, Calif. 95628  

 

                             2025 Calander of events 

February - 15th ---- Valentine lunch at Hard Rock Casino  

March        15th ---- Poor Red restaurant  

April          19th ---- Point restaurant in Rio Vista  

May          17th ---- Car show at A&W in Lodi 

June            7th ----  Drive to Grass Valley 

July           19th ---- Areo Space Museum McClennan Park, Lunch afterwards 

August       16th ---- Club barbeque at my house 

Sept          20th ---- Drive to Bogeda Bay 
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 Oct           18th ---- Chili – cook off & Pumpkin Carving contest 

Nov            15th ---- Calif Auto Museum display for our TA’s 

 Dec             6th --- Club Christmas Party 

 

 I would like to thank Chad Murray for taking the meeting note and Mary 

Wing for running the 50/50 Raffle.  

 

The 50/50 Drawing 

This evening the 50/50 lucky winner was Brian Rankin of a $45.00        

Jack Pot; He received $22.00 and donated $12.00 back to the club; Thank 

you. 

                               

 

                                Upcoming Car Shows  
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I will be attending this show, would anyone else like to attend that way we 

can park together, if so, please e-mail or call me.  

 

May 2 – 4, 2025 Auto - Rama with the Camaro Generation Club, at Cal 

Expo.  This is another event I will be attending. 
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Every Sunday morning Cars & Coffee show at Carmichaels Starbucks 

Manzanita & Fair Oaks 7:00am to 9:30am  

 

 

 

Would any members be willing to  write article about your Trans Am or 

Firebird, it help to make to Trans Script more interesting. Please e mail it to 

me with a picture of your vehicle. 

                       

                   

               Robert Holland                    2-9 

               Brady Rankin                      2-16     

              Sylvia Edlund                       2/17  

              Manjeet Thompson               2/22 

         

 

Adjouning – Mary Wing made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:03 

pm and Brian Rankin seconded it. Everyone voted in favor of closing the 

meeting. 
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     Classified Ads –  

     If any members have Pontiac related items they would like to sell, please 

send me an e-mail of your items and I will post them in the Trans Script. 

.   These businesses are supporting our club. Please patronize them. 

    Here is a link to www.norcalcarculture.com that has a free newsletter that 

comes out every week; it has a list of car shows, Classified Adds, etc. All you 

have to do is give him your e mail address. 

 

 

We have a new member named James Hischier that is looking to buy a 

1974 Firebird Formula, if anyone has one or knows of one for sale, please 

contact him 209 484 9421 

 

                         Officers and Directors  

        President - Don Scalise                    916-216-5962 

          Vice President - Keith Thorson          916-991-7304 

          Secretary – Open 

          Treasurer - Jim Nakata                   916-768-9938 
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          Activities Director - Jim Nakata      916-768-9938 

          Historian - Don Scalise                  916-216-5962 

          Major Events – Don Scalise 

          Trans Script - Don Scalise              916-216-5962 

          Membership - Robert Holland        770-826-3962 

         Website Director - Don Scalise       916-216-5962 

         Sgt. at Arms - Brian Rankin            916-708-0630 

         Members at Large Brian & Brady Rankin - 916-708-0630 

   

        www.transamclub.com 

        Yearly Dues: $40 per person, $50 per family.  

 

        Respectfully Submitted by 

        President         Don Scalise 

        Trans Am Club of America, Golden State Chapter, Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


